
 

 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07540530947 NEWSLETTER 
Getting ready! 

Getting ready for our OFSTED inspection. 

We have had our first visit of the year from Barnsley’s 

Quality Improvement Officer, who assisted us with our 

Safeguarding Audit and Focus Improvement plan. They 

were very impressed with the results and are returning 

next week to help us achieve our very best for when 

OFSTED arrive at the end of the year. 

We have introduced some new policies and procedures, 

safeguarding regulations, equipment and activities to 

the club this half term. The Fun Box children have also 

been growing some fruit and vegetables in our new ‘mini 

greenhouse’. 

 

 

 

             

 

  

 

 

 

 

 If you wish your child to have a place at The Fun Box, please contact us by: 

phone 07540530947, email thefunbox-c.bedford@hotmail.co.uk or facebook  

(Chrisbedford Thefunbox)                                                                             

We look forward to seeing you all! 

                                                                                                                 

June 2019 

Prices 

Breakfast club= £4.00 

After school club=£7.00  

 

  

 

Chris Bedford 

 

 

Growing our fruit 

and veg. 
 

Easter 

bun 

making 

and 

tasting

….mmm 

what a 

treat! 
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